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February 10, 2022 
 
To: Avery County Homeowners, Gardeners and Farmers 
 
From: Avery County Cooperative Extension Staff 
 
The staff of the North Carolina Cooperative Extension - Avery County Center, would like to thank 
you for your 2021 plant sale purchase. As always, due to your participation, the 2021 sale was a 
great success! 
 
The plant sale benefits the work of our staff and the community at large. We hope your plants 
have done well and have been a benefit to your own personal part of Avery County. 
 
Enclosed please find the 2022 Avery County Cooperative Extension Center Plant Sale catalog 
and order form. Please take the time to review it. If you are not planning on ordering this year, 
please feel free to pass the catalog/order form on to a friend or neighbor. 
 
As a past patron, you have the first choice; the plants are limited. We recommend placing your 
order as soon as possible. As you know, the total payment is required at the time of ordering. 
 
The staff is now accepting orders. You may bring your completed order form and payment (WE 
DO NOT ACCEPT DEBIT OR CREDIT CARDS) to the Avery County Cooperative Extension 
Center at 661 Vale Road in Newland (located at Heritage Park – Home of Avery A&H Fair). We 
accept orders Monday-Friday beginning at 8:00am; office closes at 4:30pm. Also, you may place 
your order by mail, with your completed form and payment included; no orders are taken by 
phone. 
 
Take a close look at the plant sale catalog and read the descriptions closely for details of the 
plants. Most of your questions should be answered in the catalog, but if not, feel free to contact us 
at the Avery County Cooperative Extension Center at 828-733-8270 with any questions or any 
need of help. 
 
The deadline to place your order is Thursday, April 7, 2022. YOU WILL BE CONTACTED BY 
PHONE OR EMAIL TO CONFIRM THE PICK-UP DATE AND TIME! WE DO NOT SHIP 
PLANTS!!! Please make every effort to pick-up plants on the scheduled days or have a 
friend or family member to pick-up your order. 
 
As always, we look forward to serving you! 
 


